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Amnesty International will have its final meeting of the year on Thursday,
December 21st, at 2:00 pm in SUB Room 103. It is important that all
members attend as plans for the upcoming year will be discussed. New
members are also welcome!

The Gay and Lesbian Alliance will hold its final meeting of the semester
on Friday, December st at 7 p.m. It will be a pizza night. Call the Gayline
ar 457-2156 for location.

The Christmas meeting of the Central New Brunswick Macintosh Users
Group will take place Tuesday, December 12th at 7:30 p.m. at 225 King
Street, 2nd floor (above the Liquor Store). Avideo tape of the most recent
User Group TV broadcast from California discussing Page Maker 6.9 and
Page Millwill be shown. Bring and/or play your favorite game. Refreshments
will be served. Allinterested Mac users or wannabes welcome. Phone Bill
Hall 458-7328 or Debbie Jordan 454-6133 for more information.

HOW DO WE WIN WOMEN’S LIBERATION? A MARXIST ANALYSIS

Speaker: Shawn Corey
Time: Tuesday, December 5 at 7:00 PM
Place: MacLaggan Hall, Room 109

Cutsin funding are threatening daycare services across the cc untry. Doctors
providing abortion services have been violently attacked in B.C. and Ontario,
The long economic Crisis is driving more and more women into abject
poverty. We need a fight back against these attacks. We need a strategy to
fight for women's liberation. To discuss these issues, all are welcome at this
meeting of the International Socialists. (A public meeting organized by the
International Socialist in Fredericton call 454-9233)

Empire Theatre presents: The Toys Of The Past meet The Toys Of The
Future when the York-Sunbury Museum meets the movies! Changing times,
changing children: 100 years of childhood. A selection of toys and games
from the 1800's to the 1970's before December 15 and fill out a ballot to
win a family pass for four to the plaza cinema’s Toy Story for the movie of
your choice. Enjoy the Exhibit, the traditional Christmas decorations the
gift shop and purchase your empire theatres’ movie money.

The perfect stocking stuffer! When you visit the museum at 517 Queen
Street, Fredericton Monday, Wednesday, Friday 11 AM to 3PM. Call the
museum (455-6041) for details or drop by.

LEnsemble vocal Sainte-Anne will stage its annual Christmas concert at

St. Dunstan’s Church, Fredericton, on Sunday evening, December 10, at 8
o'clock
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Under the direction of Father Stanislas Paulin, the choir will perform a
selection of Christmas favorites, old and new, contemporary and
traditional. The choir will be joined on the program by La Chorale de
I'Ecole Ste-Anne, under the direction of Michele Lone, and the Folk Choir
of Our Lady of Fatima Church, directed by Nancy Maclntosh,

This year’s concert by LEnsemble vocal Ste-Anne is the culmination
of very busy and successful year for the choir, who released their CD.
“Un Acadian Errant”, last spring, and also performed at the Canadian
Choral Celebration at Carnegie Hallin July. LEnsemble vocal Ste-Anne

" looks forward to mingling voices with the young people from the two

local choirs.

A portion of the proceeds from this year’s event will 80 toward the
construction of the new church of the parish of Ste-Anne du pays bas.
Tickets, $10 for adults and $5 for students, are available ar Le Centre
communautaire Ste-Anne, at Mazzucca’s, at Westminister Books, at the
Monsignor Boyd Family Centre, form choir members, and at the door
on Sunday, December 10.

Toall those concerned about violence towards women:
This is an invitation to a time of remembering. On 6 December 1989
fourteen women were killed at L'Ecole Polytechnique in Montreal. The
massacre of these women has become a symbol of the ongoing violence
againstwomen in oursociety. We come together to remember; to mourn.
to ask why and to support one another in working for change,
Concerned members of St. Thomas University and the University of
New Brunswick have come together to offer an ecumenical memorial
service on Wednesday 6 December at 4:00 pm in the St. Thomas
University Chapel. A reception follows the service.
Please pass this information on to others in your group, onganization, or
place of worship. For more information please contact me at 4520636,

St. Thomas University Campus Ministry is hosting the Sth annual
Advent Carol Sing-a-long on 3 December 1995 at 7:30 pm in the St.
Thomas University Chapel. This is an opportunity for young and old to
gather to sing some of your favorite Christmas carols and to listen to the
U.N.B. Bi-Centennial and S.T.U. Campus Ministry choirs. Admission s
free but please bring a donation of non-perishable food for the “Campus
Food Bank”. Refreshments to follow.

UNB Centre for Musical Arts presents a concert by the UNB Concert
Band and Bicentennial Choir. The concert will take place in Memorial
Hall, UNB, Fredericton, NB, on Monday, December 4, 1995 ar 7:30 pm.
Admission is $5 for adults and $3 for students and seniors. For more
information please call 453-4697.

University of New Brunswick, Fredericton, Psyc hology Colloquium presents Dr. David-Calhoun of
the Department of Psychology DECH. He will be speaking on “Neuropsychological Differences is
Schizophrenia: Examination of the Relevance of Abnormal Involuntary Movement Fridlay, December
1, 1995 at Snodgrass Room Keirstead Hall. Coffee will be served, Everyone is welcome

Fredericton First Night Inc.

The Fredericton First Night Committee, organizer of Fredericton’s annual New Year's Eve Celebration.
is currently recruiting volunteers. The family-oriented alcoholfree celebration of the New Year
features a variety of entertainment and activities for allages. Volunteers will find many different ways
which they can be involved throughout the afternoon and ev ening,

People are needed to set up each of the venues during the afternoon and to clean up at the end of
the evening. Door staff and security are needed for the duration of the festival at each venue to
check for admission buttons and ensure capacity standards are met. Volunteers are also needed for
a range of other tasks.

All volunteers will receive a button which will allow them enti y into any of the festival venues
after they have completed their volunteer commitment. :
Any groups or individuals interested in getting involved in First Night ‘96 are asked to call the First
Night office at 455-NITE or 455-6483. For more information please contact Angela Watson at 455-
6483.

Begin your Christmas celebrations by attending a performance of Handel's MESSIAH, Part
One, on Friday, December Ist at 8:00 PM at Christ Church Cathedral presented by the Fredericton
Chamber Choir, Jeffrey Campbell, director and the Fredericton Chamber Players, David Adams,
director. Soloists from within the choir including Anne Rutter, Carolyn Nielsen, Brian McIntosh and
David Perritt. The evening’s music will also include a performance of Beethoven's Oveérture to
“Fidelio”, and will also feature a young violinist, Tain MacDonald as soloist in Mozart's violin concerto
No.4ind. lain represented Fredericton in the string section of the provincial music festival finals last
summer.

Tickets are $12 adults and $8 students or seniors, available from members of the choir ororchestra
or on sale at Westminister books.

For further information or to arrange an interview, contact J yce McKenzie at 450-1696.

SAVE A LIFE -LEARN CPR FOR INFANTS & CHILDREN

St. John Ambulance will be holding a course in CPR forinfants and children on Wednesday, December
6 from 6:30 pm to 10:30 pm in Fredericton. the course fee is $20, This is a specialized CPR course
ideal for parents and child care workers. To register or to obtain more information on first aid
classes from St. John Ambulance telephone 458-9129,

SAVE A LIFE- LEARN FIRST AID

St. John Ambulance will be holding a Standard First Aid with CPR course of Friday, December 1 from
0:30 pm to 10:30 pm and Saturday, December 2 from 8:30 am 10 5:30 pm in Fredericton. The cost is
$55. This comprehensive course includes artificial respiration, choking procedures, one-rescuer
CPR, fractures, head and spinal injuries, burns, wound care and more. Phone St. John Ambulance
today to reserve your spot by calling 4589129,

SAVE A LIFE- LEARN FIRST AID

St. John Ambulance will be holding a Standard First Aid course on Tuesday, December 5 and
Wednesday, December 6 from 8:30am to 4:30 pm in Fredericton. The costis $40. This comprehensive
course includes fractures, head and spinal injuries, burns, wound care and more. The deadline to
registeris Friday, December 1. Reserve you spot today by phoning St. John Ambulance at 4589129,

USED TEXTBOOK BUY-BACK
From December 13th to 21st only

Offering 50% of the new book price for
textbooks to be used in many UNB & STU
courses beginning in January ‘96. (For some
courses, there are a limited number of used books
to be purchased.)

For used textbooks with a resale value elsewhere,
Follett College Resources of Chicago will offer
something less than 50% depending on the
marketability of these books at other campuses
throughout Canada and the USA.

at the rear door off the driveway (lower side of
the Bookstore where 1st year books are sold in
September). Please visit the buy-back area to
determine if you have any eligible textbooks.

Hours: 9:00 am to 4:30 pm
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